From: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) [mailto:elena@judgewatch.org]
Sent: Monday, August 22, 2011 12:05 PM

To: 'martin.cirincione@nypti.org’; 'dleidh@law.columbia.edu’;
‘Catherine_cerulli@urmc.rochester.edu’

Subject: Protecting the People of this State from Fraud: The Commission on Judicial
Compensation's Duty...in Discharge of its Statutory Responsibilities

TO:  Martin Cirincione, Deputy Director/New York Prosecutors Training Institute, Inc.
Dorchen Leidholdt, Director/Center for Battered Women's Legal Services/Sanctuary for Families
Catherine Cerulli, Associate Professor, University of Rochester School of Medicine

As each of you testified in support of judicial pay raises at the Commission on Judicial Compensation’s July
20" hearing, attached is CJA's August 17" coverletter to “Advocates of Judicial Pay Raises”. We invite your
response — and hereby call upon you to retract your support based upon what is there set forth.

For your convenience, here’s the direct link to our “Latest News” webpage, from which you can access all our
correspondence with the Commission and substantiating documents: hitp://www.judgewatch.org/web-
pages/cja/latest-news.htm

We welcome any questions you have. Feel free to call.
Thank you.
Elena Sassower, Director

Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)
718-708-5303
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